
28th June 2024          
  
 

Reception/KS1 Sports Day 
 

Friday 12th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We will be holding our annual Sports Day for KS1 (Reception,Y1,Y2) on Friday 
12th  July. 
 
This will be held (weather permitting) at school on the middle playground: 
 
Reception class will hold their sports event in the morning: 10am until 11am. 
 
Year 1 will hold their sports event in the afternoon: 1pm until 1.45pm. 
 
Year 2 will hold their sports event in the afternoon: 2pm until 2:45pm. 
 
Parents are welcome to come and support their children, however, due to 
space restrictions, we are limiting this to two tickets per child. 
 
If you would like to attend, please collect your two tickets from the office.  
 
Please could you ensure that your child has a P.E. Kit in school to enable them 
to take part. A sun hat/cream would be advisable if the weather is very warm. 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
Mrs. Galloway, 
Head teacher.  
 
 


